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This Week:  The Newton Madrigal Singers will entertain us at lunch.  There will also be an 
appearance by Santa Claus, so guests (including small ones) are welcome. 

Next 2 Weeks:  December 25 no meeting. Merry Christmas!- January 1st 2014, no 
meeting. Happy New Year!  
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Last Week:  John Cuozzo introduced Theresa Riccardi, Director, and the High Point 
Chamber Singers.  This is the first time that the High Point singing group has come to 
lunch at Newton Rotary, and we certainly hope that it will become a tradition.  Songs 
included the traditional “Angels’ Carol” and “The Holly and the Ivy”, several Jazz 
selections, and the Club was invited to sing along to the last two selections, “Deck the 
Halls” and “Jingle Bells”.    In addition to the singers, Natalie Gooding introduced two 
Marines from Picatinny Arsenal, who had come to collect toys for the “Toys for Tots” 
program.  A large collection of toys, donated by Newton Rotary members and brought to 
lunch, were contributed to the program.  The toys will go to boys and girls in North Jersey. 

Guests:  Nancy Smith, Keith Gooding, Gunnery Sgt. Kevin Battavio, Corporal Daniel 
Telor, Catherine Fletcher, Scott Ripley, Sally Tomasino, Lori Roberts, Mrs. Grotyohann, 
Dori Martin, and two RoterAct students.  George Morville welcomed our guests and 
thanked our visiting Marines. 

Announcements: 
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http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Email/GeneralEmail.aspx?mid=mpPAzD%2ftBSrWHpyoXd9zPQ%3d%3d&accountid=4074
http://www.clubrunner.ca/dprg/dxhome/advredirect.aspx?advId=29&advurl=http://www.bestclubsupplies.com/Rotary-Club-District-Supplies/departments/33/%20
http://www.clubrunner.ca/dprg/dxhome/advredirect.aspx?advId=28&advurl=http://www.bestclubsupplies.com/Rotary-Awards-Plaques/departments/81/


Thank you to everyone who brought gifts today. 

Frank Eberhart had surgery on his rotator cuff.  A card is circulating . 

Jerry Nechamkin let us know that sign-up sheets for the Pancake Breakfast will be 
back on the lunch tables in January. 

Jim Porter is still selling Gift of Life raffle tickets to the Superbowl for $10 each.  The 
winner receives 2 tickets to the game, but not transportation or lodging because the 
game is local this year. 

Bob Shankman, our Club Historian, discussed exotic locations for your club make-
ups.  Antarctica is home to two clubs.  There are 35,000 tourists to Antarctica each 
year. 

George Morville was awarded a pin for 35 years of service to Newton Rotary. 

Dictionaries have arrived and are being distributed.  Corey Stoner is producing 
stickers which read “Donated by Newton Rotary Club” to be added to the 
dictionaries. 

Picture Fines:  None. 

Happy $:  

Bud Luthman is happy that his son was married last weekend.  He is also happy for 
High Point High School.  His son graduated from HP, the best man at his son’s 
wedding was a graduate of HP, and both of bud’s children graduated from High 
Point. 

Rutgers is playing Notre Dame on December 27th. 

Tom Brodecker is happy to report that Roberto (our former exchange student) is the 
proud father of a new baby boy, and says “Hello” to Newton Rotary. 

Charles Grotyohann is happy for his mother, who first got him involved with Rotary.  
He is also happy that his second daughter will graduate from college in May. 

50/50:  Dorian Alu  won $20, but not the pot. 

Today’s Registrar:Jim Porter & Gail Phoebus  

Today’s Greeter:Jan Pasculli 

January 8, 2014 Registrars: Robert Poust & Robert Rhine 

January 8 2014 Greeter: Ryan Poust 




